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Hello, Robin -

I've attached the diagram and talking points I referred to in our conversation this morning.
My specific concerns so far relate to the proposed draining/stormwater retention areas and
the fire lane.

Is the underground vault really going to be 5'x5' and 4 feet high? And the retention pond
100'x20'?

And regarding the fire lane, why not just go on through the park and exit the other end
adjacent to the fire hydrants (near Farmers Insurance building), rather than proposing a
turnaround? 

As I said to you, I am trying to maintain an open mind about this project. But I wish the
proponents would update their website and FB pages to be more transparent about how the
facility would impact the park. Between the fire lane, retention vault and retention ponds,
the changes are significant.

Thank you.

Diana Kramer
3446 77th Ave. SE
Mercer Island, WA 98040
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